
 

MBANO NATIONAL ASSEMBLY USA, INC. 

SECRETARIAT 

PO BOX 1433 

NEW ROCHELLE, NY 10802 
 
 
September 5, 2008 
 

 

Dear Dr. Kpaduwa: 
  
  
The Mbano National Assembly congratulates and rejoices with you, our brother, on your recent 
appointment as the Chairman of the Board, Imo State University Teaching Hospital.  We also 
commend His Excellency Chief Ikedi Ohakim, the Executive Governor of Imo State for appointing 
qualified people in the right positions where they can exercise their expertise for the benefit of our 
State. 
 
We are in no small measure delighted that our own is chosen to handle this rather important 
position. Your appointment is in recognition of your indefatigable struggle to the cause of Mbano 
and Imo in general. We have no doubt that you will use your position to elevate the quality of 
service often a mirage in our present Polity. 
  
As you join the team charged with implementing "The New Face of Imo Initiative", remember that 
" Mbano bu ala anyi." 
  
  
Again accept our hearty congratulations. 
  
  
  
  
Sincerely, 
 
 

                                                                                            
__________________                                                          ________________ 

Chief Louis Anumudu                                                                      Mazi Basil Njoku 
 MNA Secretary 

MNA President 


